
 

      November 17, 2022 

 

 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman  

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  

21 South Fruit Street 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Re: Docket No. DW 17-165 (Abenaki Water Company, Inc.) 

 Request for Change in Rates 

 Notice of Withdrawal of Appearance for Department of Energy 

  

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

This letter provides notice of my withdrawal from appearance as counsel for the 

Department of Energy in the above-referenced matter. 

 

Please remove the email address Christopher.R.Tuomala@energy.nh.gov from the 

service lists for this matter and from any other dockets where it is currently included. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this request.  Pursuant to current Commission policy, this 

filing is being made electronically only. 

  

      Sincerely, 

 

      /s/ Christopher R. Tuomala 

 
      Christopher R. Tuomala 

      Hearings Examiner/Department Attorney 

 

cc: Service List (electronically)  

 
  

 

 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
 
 
DEPUTY COMMISSIONER 
Christopher J. Ellms, Jr.   
 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-3670 

 
FAX No. 271-1526 
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